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From: terry tilley 
Sent: 15 November 2021 14:58
To: Local Plan
Subject: Warrington Local Plan (Concerns)

To whom it may concern , 
 
I would like to register my concerns regarding the 'Warrington Local Plan' with respect to the Stockton 
Heath area. 
 
I feel the infrastructure is inadequate. 
 
1. Parking: 
 
Parking in Stockton Heath is already stretched with local roads being dangerously conjested with parked 
vehicles. 
 
There does not appear to be a plan to mitigate the present (or future) parking congestion.  
 
2. Through Traffic: 
 
Stockton Heath experiences further dire congestion with through traffic causing considerable delays and 
pollution resulting in poor air quality. Stockton Heath has become a bottleneck and this would be 
exacerbated with no clear plan to alleviate the present or future situation. 
 
3. Lack of GP surgeries. 
 
4. Lack of schools 
 
5. Encroachment onto green field areas with loss of recreation area to local residents. 
 
Regards, 
 
Terence Tilley 

 

 

 




